INDIANA ACADEMY OF FAMILY PHYSICIANS ANNUAL REPORT OF THE IAFP PAC

French Lick, IN

July 14, 2023
Samir Ginde, MD

Dear IAFP and membership,

I want to thank you, the membership, for allowing me to serve as Chairman of the Board this past year. These past 3 years as President Elect, President, and Board Chair have been an honor. The support by the staff and the camaraderie of our colleagues have expanded my appreciation for family medicine as a whole. For those who have not had a chance to be part of the Board, I encourage you to do so. Your experience, wisdom, and insight will help guide this organization for future years.

 This past year has been another successful one. Teresa Lovins has been re-elected to the AAFP board, and her commitment to representing Indiana at the national level is appreciated. We experienced Ten State in Minneapolis, Minnesota, and meeting our neighboring state colleagues, continues to be a pleasure. The discussions regarding challenges facing family medicine in other states gives us an opportunity to appreciate how medicine is practiced in Indiana and opens up conversations for how it can be improved upon. Lastly, or legislative team has made wonderful strides in allowing Family Medicine Doctors to practice medicine without the limitations of a no-compete clause. This allows for better flexibility in practicing medicine in an environment best suited for you and not to be locked into a less-than-ideal workplace.

Congratulations to the medical students matching in to Family Medicine from both Marion University and Indiana University. We look forward to seeing you grow in this wonderful specialty. I want to congratulate Elizabeth Wright MD for a successful year. I want to wish Juan Carlos MD the best, for this upcoming year as president of IAFP.

Thank you again for allowing me to represent the members of Family Medicine here in Indiana.

Samir Ginde MD

Chairman of the Board

Indiana Academy of Family Physicians